

FROM THE OFFICE OF MR. GREG DONOVAN, A.A.E EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

To:

Chairman and Members of the Melbourne Airport Authority

From:

Mr. Greg Donovan, A.A.E.

Executive Director

Date:

February 19, 2019

Subject: February 27, 2019 Meeting of the Airport Authority Board

Due to the lack of agenda items, the regularly scheduled February 27, 2019 8:30 a.m. Melbourne Airport Authority Board meeting has been cancelled. Please note that the 6 p.m. workshop is still being held at the Hilton Rialto.

The next scheduled Melbourne Airport Authority Board meeting will be March 27, 2019.